
Dear 3rd Grade Families,

Welcome to 3rd Grade! This year will be full of fun learning

experiences where your child will have many opportunities to grow

academically and socially.

The first day of school is Wednesday, September 6, 2023. It

is a single session day (8:45 am - 1:00 pm). Please send your child to

school with a healthy snack and water bottle everyday. Also, please be

sure your child has completed their “Entering Grade 3” summer

assignments.

Below is a list of supplies that will help make our year terrific!

We will label all supplies at school. If possible, please bring these

supplies on the first day of school.

Suggested 3rd Grade Supply List!

● Headphones (to be kept in school)

● 1 small pencil box (5x8)

● 6 boxes of #2 Ticonderoga pencils (sharpened)

● Erasers

● 1 hand-held pencil sharpener (Not Electric)

● 1 box of Crayola crayons (24 count)

● 1 pair of scissors

● 3 packs of Elmer’s glue sticks

● 1 pack of Post-It notes

● 5 folders: (plastic/durable)

● 3-subject notebooks (3 total)

● 1 pack of wide ruled loose-leaf paper

● 2 boxes of tissues

● Disinfectant wipes (optional for class)

Thank you!

3rd Grade Teachers


